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Dear Parents/Carers

Sports Day – 21st June KS1 9.10am-11.30am KS2 1pm-3.10pm

We are delighted to invite you to our Sports Day on Friday 21st June (weather permitting).

As we continue to reflect our British Values throughout cross-curricular activities, we are dividing the school into four ‘houses,’ and each house will represent one of these values. Each child taking part will receive a point for his or her house. There will then be extra points rewarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd places.

Red House – Respect and Tolerance
Green House – Rule of Law
Yellow House – Individual Liberty
Blue House - Democracy

On the day

Foundation Stage and KS1 will commence at 9.10am -11.30am with a 15-minute break at 10.30am when children will go into their classes to use facilities and get refreshments.  We ask that Foundation Stage and KS1 children should come to school in their PE kit on sports day to enable a prompt start.

KS2 events will commence at 1.00pm - 3.10pm. 
The first half of each session will be a series of events with the second being the races. KS2 children should come to school in their uniform as normal and will change at school.

There will be a designated area from where parents and carers can watch the races and you are all welcome to follow your child’s class on the ‘round-robin’ of field events during part 1.
Over the lunchtime break (weather permitting) children will picnic outside with their classes.  Those children who have a school meal will be provided with a picnic lunch on the day. For health and safety reasons parents will not be allowed on site during this time.

Important information

Please ensure that your children bring hats and sun cream. Ideally, cream should be applied before children come to school.  All children must wear their full PE kit (white t-shirt, black shorts, trainers, hair tied up. Sweatbands or hair bands etc. to represent their team colour, no bows for health and safety reasons). Other sports wear is not permitted. 
All children should also bring a full plastic water bottle as we hope for the sun to join us!

The taking of photographs of your child will be permitted on the day. If these images contain other children, the permission of the parents of these children must be sought prior to posting the images on social media.

We hope you will be able to join us on this fun-filled day of sport,


Many Thanks


Miss McBride         			Mr Ratcliffe                         
Head Teacher         			Deputy Head Teacher                         
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